
From: Advocate on behalf of jeanie Tottenham Tave
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:09:14 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

jeanie Tottenham Tave

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:rowan8@sbcglobal.net
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Alissa Williams
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:38:58 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Alissa Williams

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:amirawilliams999@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of stephanie wiktorczyk
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 10:10:11 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

stephanie wiktorczyk

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:stephaniewik@hotmail.fr
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of MICHAEL WHITAKER
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:09:32 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL WHITAKER

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:uptownmike1@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Megan West
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:09:37 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Megan West

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:mwest9992@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of sarsa wendel
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:02:13 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

sarsa wendel

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:sarsaw@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Jonina Weeks
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:39:11 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Jonina Weeks

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:joninathrottles@aol.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov
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Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Jonina Weeks

REPLY REPLY ALL FORWARD   

https://portal.microsoftonline.com/Default.aspx


From: Advocate on behalf of Courtney Webb
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 10:38:16 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Courtney Webb

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:wildcats_6-0@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of edie walters
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:01:37 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

edie walters

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:ediebuster@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Kathrine & Keith Walsh
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 10:40:19 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Yours sincerely  Kathrine & Keith Walsh

Sincerely,

Kathrine & Keith Walsh

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:kkwalsh@tadaust.org.au
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Holly Walker
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:38:38 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Holly Walker

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:hollyewalker@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Elissa Wagner
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:07:49 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Elissa Wagner

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:leeseve@aol.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Arkady Vyatchanin
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 10:09:49 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Arkady Vyatchanin

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:arkadyv84@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Louise Staël Von Holstein
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:08:24 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Louise Staël Von Holstein

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:louisestael@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Christel Verni
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:01:33 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Christel Verni

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:piggieau@aol.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Jesus Verduzco
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:38:34 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Jesus Verduzco

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:jesus.v@mail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Vera Brown
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:02:42 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Vera Brown

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:verabrown3672@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Donald Turner
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:38:29 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

Please do not enable interspecies evil. Please show compassion for poor
fellow Earthlings. (See below.)

Please let me know by return email how you plan to decide this matter.

Thank you,

-Donald Turner

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Donald Turner

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:dturner7178@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Thao Tran
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:38:48 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Thao Tran

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:thaotranlf05@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Natalie Tracy
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:03:47 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Natalie Tracy

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:advicefromparadise@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Agneta Törnblad
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:08:56 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Agneta Törnblad

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:agneta@ektv.nu
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Paula Tisdale
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:41:20 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Paula Tisdale

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:leica@comcast.net
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Alvine Timm
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:09:00 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Alvine Timm

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:alvine.timm@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Jean Tignol
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:38:57 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Jean Tignol

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:jeantignol@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Danielle Thomas
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:09:06 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Danielle Thomas

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:dannieboom@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Michael Thomas
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 11:08:51 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Michael Thomas

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:southcurrent@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Maddie Theise
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 4:38:00 PM

Feb 14, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Maddie Theise

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:maddietheisen@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Jenna Wilson
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Friday, February 14, 2014 10:38:24 PM

Feb 15, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Jenna Wilson

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:jenlw21@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov
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